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On Tues, Feb 13th Ken and Sang Moo Borneman held a wonderful Valentines Blessing Party at the 
Clubhouse of the Sterling Silver Spring Retirement Community where they live. They invited old and 
new friends and neighbors to a beautiful & delicious Buffet Luncheon, which they prepared in celebration 
of Valentine’s Day. 
 
Forty-two people from many different ethnic and cultural backgrounds including eight married couples 
from the Philippines, Hawaii and mainland USA attended. 
 
As people shared together over their meal, the Bornemans gave their testimony about how they met, their 
life as a couple & about their family, stressing the importance of God in their lives.  Then they asked each 
of the married couples to also share their stories. This part of the program was very special! Touching and 
humorous stories by the different couples opened everyone’s heart and the conversations flowed. From 
being a bit unsettled to share publicly they all began talking together as if they had always been friends. 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Borneman then led a Holy Grape Juice toast to Heavenly Families, a Heavenly Community a 
Heavenly World and prayed Blessings on the group. Individual pre-Blessings and some personal Blessing 
education were also given. 
 
Everyone really enjoyed the food, each other and gratefully participated in the holy grape juice toast. It 
was a successful and inspiring event. 
 
The Bornemans expressed how grateful they were for the help of LVFC members—Greg & Claudelina 
Smith, Sharam Sedehi, the Japanese missionaries---and for one of her new friends from her exercise class, 
Hee So Kim (Chang) in preparing for and conducting the program. Lydia Compton came at the end to 



 

 

help clean-up and to write this report. 
 

 
 

 


